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Patchogue Village purchased the
Patchogue Theater in 1996 for the
sum of $300,000 with the help of
three local businessmen, who pro-
vided a $400,000 loan. The rehabili-
tation of the theater started in August
1998. Here the much widened foyer
is under construction in 1998.

The conversion of the theater to a
triplex did much damage to the
interior. Here the dividing wall and
the large I-beams supporting the
balcony are being removed.

A view of the rear section of the
theater. All these long i-beams
that supported the extended
balcony had to be removed.

The Renovation of the
Patchogue Theater




